
















GT Educational Center is approved by the Illinois Board of Higher 
Education, Division of Private Business and Vocational Schools. The Illinois 
Board of Higher Education provides leadership, advocacy, and  support for 
the work of post secondary institutions, making education in Illinois second 
to none.  Complaints, which cannot be resolved by direct negotiation with 
the school in accordance to its written grievance policy, may be filed with 
the Illinois Board of Higher Education, 1 N. Old State Capitol Plaza, Suite 
300 Springfield, IL 62701 or at www.ibhe.org






